Stage Two Easing of Restrictions for Religious Ceremonies

Dear Parishioners and Friends in Christ,

| am pleased to inform you that the restrictions for church attendance are being eased as
announced by the Tasmanian Premier on 2nd June 2020. As of this Wednesday, June 17th a
range of restrictions were eased, which will allow up to 80 Mass attendees in our Parish
Churches and up to 50 attendees for funerals.

It is to be noted that social distancing of 1.5 meters and the maximum of one person per 4
Square meters still applies.

At this stage as per the safety protocol, it will still be necessary to make a booking for Mass
to ensure that we comply with the new limit of 80 persons and a record will still need to be
kept of those who attend Mass.

Because of the lifting of restrictions on the number of people who may participate in religious
gatherings being raised to 80, it is now not necessary to make a booking to come to the
weekday Masses. However, it is still necessary to make an advanced booking to participate
in the Masses on weekends.

These bookings can be made by using the Try booking links available in our website and
facebook pages.

For more details kindly refer to our website page: www.stmaryscathedralhobart.org.au.

Or our Facebook page: www.facebook.com/cathedralparishhobarttasmania

Thank you and may God bless you all!

Rev Fr Shammi Perera VG / Adm.



